

Archdiocese of Canada Orthodox Church in America





Канадская Архиепископия Православная Церковь в Америке

823 Manning Avenue, Toronto, ON M6G 2W9 • www.sobortoronto.com • (416) 534-1763

April 24, 2013

Sent by email only: 1 page

Dear Mrs. Semenova

RE: MEMBERSHIP IN THE SISTERHOOD OF CHRIST THE SAVIOUR RUSSIAN ORTHODOX CATHEDRAL

At its meeting of April 23, 2013 the Parrish Council approved the preparation of this letter and its purpose.

While we recognize, and appreciate, the years of service you have given to the Cathedral, we, nonetheless, believe that it would be in the best interest of the Cathedral and all parties if you were to resign your membership in the Sisterhood. Accordingly, we would ask that you submit your resignation from membership in the Sisterhood, and cease any further involvement in the activities or affairs of the Sisterhood or the Kitchen. We would ask that you submit your resignation on or before Wednesday May 1, 2013.

Additionally, we would ask that you please remove any and all of your personal belongings, if any, from Church property, and return any Church property that you may have in your possession or control on or before May 1, 2013.

Finally let us stress that this letter should in no way be construed as a criticism of your character or your abilities.

Sincerely,

Fr. Vasyl Kolega Rector Yuriy Sulakov Secretary